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March 12, 195h

Dear General Taylor:

You way rccall that we have an agreement of
loningtanding for Eighth Amy legiscical support
of rican employees of the Republic of Kourea.
This applfes o sz Gail KRowe, Dr. William A,
Glenn, ¥r. John Wilson Gaddis, Mr. 0. P. H. King,
and Mr, Stanley Ziafer.

The arran:ement worked smoothly for a leng
time, but within the last few weeks the corsultants
have been denied logistical privileges, subjected
to embarruassment, and otharwise treated as though
they ara atteupting to uss rights to which they
are not entitlad,.

thestions of hiliatine aross, Then the
right to AF0 privileges wus temporarily demied,
Qutgoing mail wus refused, and we are still fear-
ful that ‘ncoming mail ie being held up or returned.
The whole AFO macter still anpears to bo unsettled, :
although 21l the employees rentioned above have _ y
submitted tvhe forms requested. L

This morning two of tha consultants, br,
Glenn and Mr. Guddis, were told =t the Llst
Finance that under orders of Colonal Fowler they
do not have the right to the use of MPC and that
their checks cannot bo cashed. As you koow, such
a policy inevitably wuld wesn thelr imminent
departure, since vney could not evem eat at Army-
supported establishments.

T trust that all this is the rasult of
misunderstandings, and that you can clear the
matter up promntly. I shall appreciate your
letting me know what has been done juat as soon
as possible,
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I should like to remind you that these persons
are of inestimadle value to both the Repudliic of
Korea and the United States. Their loss would bde
irreparable for both cowmtries.

Sincerely yowrs,

General Maxwell D. Tayler
Commanding Gemeral

Sth United States Army
Yong Sam



